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Update 

The Road Salt Working Group received the below 2-sided postcard from the City of 

Oshawa’s Corporate Communications for our review. The purpose of the postcard will 

be to encourage Oshawa residents to reduce their winter road salt application, thereby 

reducing contamination of our local freshwater ecosystems. Pending the Committee’s 

approval of the postcard and allocation of the recommended printing budget, the 

postcards will be printed in the fall in order to be ready for distribution starting in the 

winter of 2023/2024. Like O.E.A.C.’s Bee City postcards, the road salt postcards will be 

distributed in the years to come at events where O.E.A.C. is tabling or hosting.  

Corporate Communications Draft - Road Salt Postcard Side 1 

OEAC-23-33



 
Corporate Communications Draft - Road Salt Postcard Side 2 

Printing Quote for 300 postcards:  

 Trim size: 9.6 inches by 6.1 inches 

 Two sided, full colour, with bleeds 

 14pt gloss postcard stock, includes delivery 

Quote: $190.00 plus taxes. 

Proposed Budget:  

$190 printing cost  

+ $24.70 HST 13%  

+ $35.30 estimated shipping cost 

TOTAL = $250 

Recommendations  

 

1. That the O.E.A.C. approve the above postcard design and text and recommend 

to the City to print 300 copies.  

2. That the O.E.A.C. allocate $300 of the 2023 budget to cover the cost of printing 

and shipping the postcards.  

 


